
IDOT NEWSFLASH: PLA added to Item 130 on June Letting 
 
Released June 8, 2006 

June 16, 2006 Letting 
Item 130 
Contract 64C15 
Rock Island County 
 
In accordance with the requirements of the Governor's Executive Order #2003-13, this project contains 
a Project Labor Agreement (PLA). 
 
The PLA will be added by a future addendum. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Jim Duncan at 217-782-7806. 
  

 


